King's Katchup

To “catch you up” on the Gospel work of Jim and Pat King

Dear Supporting churches and families,

On Wednesday, January 31, 2024, our beloved father, James C. King, stepped into eternity and is
now enjoying heaven with his precious Lord and Savior. We had a Celebration of Life ceremony with
family and friends on Saturday, February 3, 2024.

On Thanksgiving day 1969, dad, mom, and their four children arrived in Brazil, S.A. where they
served the Lord as missionaries for 44 years. Their ministry included working with the Jaminawan Indian
tribe, planting churches in interior cities and translation/printing ministry for national pastors. In 2014,
dad and mom relocated their ministry to Orlando Florida where they continued to minister to Brazilian
pastors through their Amigdo do Pastor newsletter and printing ministry. Dad never retired and
continued to use his gift of teaching by joining the prison ministry with mom. Dad loved digging into the
Word of God and preparing lessons for his weekly visits to the prison.

If dad were able to write this letter, we know he would want to express his deep, sincere love
and gratitude for the many years of support you have given him and mom, both through finances and
prayer. Mom is moving in with their youngest daughter, Ruth Rutz, and will no longer require financial
support.

Again, we want to thank you all sincerely for all the love and support you have given mom and
dad throughout the years.

In Christ,

Debbie Lynn, David King and Ruth Rutz
Mom's new address for letters/cards:
Patricia King

39 N. Beach Road

Killen, AL 35645



